If you are having trouble viewing this bulletin in its proper format view it and related documents at:
http://www.shsparentassn.com/bulletin-archive.htmi.

THE COLLEGE APPLICATION & SELECTION PROCESS

Wednesday, October 5,7 -8:30p.m. or Thursday, October 6, 7 - 8:30 p.m.
SHS Library — Second Floor of the Administration Building

Guiding Your Child Through the College Application & Selection Process — What You Should Know:
Join the Shorewood High School Parent Association and Shorewood Student Support Services for a lively discussion about
the process of applying to and selecting a college. Jane Frederick, Ph.D., experienced college counselor and mother of a
2011 Shorewood graduate, will share her professional expertise about what makes a college search successful.

e What should you do when your student is a sophomore? Junior? Senior?

e What resources are available to you at school or online?

e What is the parent’s role? The student’'s? The school's?
Send your questions in advance to omearastillwell@sbcglobal.net. This program will be offered twice to accommodate
family schedules. You do not need to attend both nights.

About the facilitator: Jane Frederick received her AB in History from Ripon College, her Master’s in Counseling from UW -
Oshkosh and her Ph.D in Adminstration and Policy Analysis from Northwestern University. Dr. Frederick has over 25 years
experience in academic advising, interviewing, placement and administration. She has worked as an administrator,
volunteer, advisor and consultant with schools as diverse as University of Wisconsin-Madison School of Education, Ripon
College, Alverno College and Northwestern University. She works individually with parents and students related to college
search and readiness.

Click here to view the flyer.

A Note from the Editor

Please join your SHS Parent Association on either Wednesday or Thursday this week, for this informative forum and
lively discussion about the college search, application and selection process. This topic was chosen based on parent
input as to what YOU want to learn more about. We hope to see many of you taking advantage of this event.

Thank you to our coordinators and our presenters for making these evenings happen — and for working to
accommodate everyone’s busy schedules by offering the program twice.
~ Debbie Eder — SHS Parent Bulletin Editor
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